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SLS move to HUB for more visibility

by Thomas Olsen

In an attempt to increase their
profile, the Student Legal Services
have considered establishing a
satellite office in HUB mall, to work
in conjunction with their existing
office in the Law Centre.

Peter Michalyshyn, chairman of

the SLS said, "We want students to

know where we are, and to know
what we can offer the student
population.”

Michalyshyn admitted that the
SLS have not promoted themselves
as well as they could have, but said
an office in HUB mall would in-
crease their profile far better than
any promotional devices.

SLS offers free legal advice, and
free legal services to those unable
to afford a lawyer. The Student
OmbudService, funded by the
Students’ Union, helps with aca-
demic appeals.

In a meeting of the Council on

Student Services last February, the
Student Legal Service and the Stu-
dent OmbudService both broach-
ed the subject of a move to HUB
mall, and asked for input from the
council members.

"We want people to realize that
we are impartial in any conflicts
that may arise between a student
and a member of the student
body,” said Shauna Stonehouse of
the Student OmbudService. "Be-
cause our office is right across from
the SU office, people automatically
assume that we are affiliated, which
we are not.”

Student Union Vice President
Internal Barb Higgin, who profes-
sed no knowledge of the discussed
changes, said that before any deci-
sions on the matter could be made
by Student Council, a formal prop-
osal would have to be submitted to
them by the parties involved.
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STENO SERVICES

10%
DISCOUNT

e word processing & typing

_® photocopies

® business cards - starting at

WERE
YOUR

WITH THIS AD COPY ON TYPING
AND WORDPROCESSING

{Non-rush cash customers only)

$21.00/hr
08/ea
26.00/m

NORTH END OF HUB MALL
9203 S - 112 Street

433-7727

STUDENTS’ UNION

AWARDS

Do You Qualify?ﬁ ‘

Eugene L. Brody Award

Award — $100 book gift certificate

— $300 cash
— plaque

To be awarded to a student who has achieved
satisfactory academic standing, and has made valuable
contributions to public service or

volunteer groups.

Additional information and application forms
available in the Students’ Union Office, Room 256,
SUB V.P. Academic Craig Cooper.

Tuesday, March 17, 1987

WE GAN HELP
YOU GET IT OFF THE GROUND.

The AOC Student Loan Program.

Our program helps finance
summer businesses set up by post-
secondary students. The way we
see it, running your own summer
enterprise can give you valuable
business experience, and help pay
for your continuing -education.

Got a sound idea? Sound us out.
Pick up our brochure at the SUB

Information ey,
- -
Aberia®.s

Booth or call
427-2140 OPPORTUNITY COMPANY
;i Financing Alberta Business
Offices in Brooks, Calgary, Edmonton, Edson,

Grande Prairie, Lethbridge, Lloydminster, Medicine Hat,
Peace River, Ponoka, Red Deer, St. Paul.
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Drinking
age in
Ontario
to stay
at 19

TORONTO (CUP) — Ontario stu-
dents can heave a sigh of relief now
that a provincial advisory commit-
tee has recommended retaining
the current drinking age of 19.

The report, submitted to Con-
sumer and Commercial Relations
Minister Monte Kwintér, also calls
for extended hours of operation
for drinking establishments, tough-
er restrictions on advertising, and
looser guidelines on the sale of
alcohol at sporting events.

”A philosophy of moderation
and responsibility” was the driving
force behind the committee’s initi-
atives, according to project man-
ager Rosemary Grange. Many of
the report’s more than 90 recom-
mendations aim to reduce drinking
and driving, cited as the most
importantalcohol-related problem.

Student reaction has been almost
universally positive, following
months of intensive lobbying to
preventan increase in the drinking
age.

"We’re very pleased,” said Uni-
versity of Toronto student council
vice-president Titch Dharamsi. "An
increase would have been a big
mistake.”

Guy Giorno, president of the
Young Progressive Conservatives
in Ontario, also embraced the
recommendations enthusiastically.

"We find it very positive,” said
Giorno, whose group had pushed
to reduce the age to 18. "The major-
ity wanted to raise it, and leaving it
required willpower. Statistically, it
is still inequitable, but holding the
line is, to us, acceptable.”

John Bates, president of People
to Reduce Impaired Driving Ever-
ywhere (PRIDE), said he found the
report deplorable.

"It’s disastrous,” Bates said. "Not
only will the extension of drinking
hours surpass subway closure times,
but the refusal to increase the
drinking age will cost many people,

- especially teenagers, their lives.”



